
wanted you to know as a Massachusetts and Cape Cod resident, I am thoroughly opposed to the 
wind farm project being proposed by Cape Wind Associates.  I think Nantucket Sound is a 
historically significant, beautiful resource, it would be a shame to see it developed for private 
gain.  It should be protected from this kind of development.  The farm itself will be a nightmare for 
those who have enjoyed the Cape’s beauty for centuries and it would not be feasible if not for a 
serious incentive from the government.  This I find ironic.  The photo of the transformer in today’s 
Cape Cod Times is absolutely shocking. Please do all you can to stop this flawed project.    
  
Thanks, 
  
Paul and Kate Wylie  
  
 


